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This is an appalling overreach from our legislators, particularly when many Oregon 

families are continuing to struggle from inflation, the COVID-19 pandemic, 

devastating wildfires in 2020, and more and more taxes. At its core, HB 3158 creates 

a suite of new taxes on construction, forestry, and agriculture to fund engine 

upgrades in Oregon's most populous metropolitan areas. It's fundamentally unfair to 

working families who are barely stungling to survive. 

 

Respectfully,   

Kristin Holcomb (co-owner RCB International Ltd.) 

 


